
 

 

/ƻǊǊƛŜ ǘŜƴ .ƻƻƳ ƻƴŎŜ ŀǎƪŜŘ ŀ 
ǉǳŜǎǝƻƴ ¢ƘŜ [ŀƪŜǿŀȅ /ƘǳǊŎƘ Ƴǳǎǘ 
ŀƴǎǿŜǊ ǘƻŘŀȅΥ  άLǎ ǇǊŀȅŜǊ ȅƻǳǊ ǎǘŜŜǊƛƴƎ 
ǿƘŜŜƭ ƻǊ ȅƻǳǊ ǎǇŀǊŜ ǝǊŜΚέ  [ŀǎǘ ǿŜŜƪ L ǿŀǎ 
ŀǘ ǘƘŜ w9bh±!¢9 ŎƻƴŦŜǊŜƴŎŜ ƛƴ Iƻǳǎǘƻƴ 
ŀƴŘ ǿŀǎ ǊŜƳƛƴŘŜŘ ǘƘŀǘ ŜǾŜǊȅ ƎǊŜŀǘ 
ƳƻǾŜƳŜƴǘ ƻŦ DƻŘ ǿŀǎ ǎǳǇǇƻǊǘŜŘ ōȅ ƳŜƴ 
ŀƴŘ ǿƻƳŜƴ ǿƘƻ ǇǊŀȅŜŘΦ   
!ǎ ƻǳǊ ŎƘǳǊŎƘ ǘŀƪŜǎ ƻƴ 
ǘƘŜ ŎƘŀƭƭŜƴƎŜ ǘƻ ǊŜŀŎƘ 
ƻǳǊ [ŀƪŜ ¢ǊŀǾƛǎ 
ŎƻƳƳǳƴƛǘȅ ŦƻǊ /ƘǊƛǎǘΣ ǿŜ Ƴǳǎǘ 
ŀŘǾŀƴŎŜ ǘƘŜ YƛƴƎŘƻƳ ƻƴ ƻǳǊ ƪƴŜŜǎΦ    

¢ƘŜ [ŀƪŜǿŀȅ /ƘǳǊŎƘ ƛǎ ŀ ǇǊŀȅƛƴƎ 
ŎƘǳǊŎƘΦ   Lƴ CŜōǊǳŀǊȅΣ ǿŜ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ŎŀƭƭŜŘ ǘƻ 
нм Řŀȅǎ ƻŦ ǇǊŀȅŜǊ ƛƴ ǇǊŜǇŀǊŀǝƻƴ ŦƻǊ ƻǳǊ 
5ŜŜǇŜǊ ϧ ²ƛŘŜǊ ƭŀǳƴŎƘΦ   Lǘ ƛǎ ƛƳǇƻǊǘŀƴǘ ǘƻ 
ŘŜƭƛƴŜŀǘŜ ōŜǘǿŜŜƴ ǘǿƻ ǘȅǇŜǎ ƻŦ ǇǊŀȅŜǊΣ 
ŦǊƻƴǘƭƛƴŜ ǇǊŀȅŜǊ ŀƴŘ ƳŀƛƴǘŜƴŀƴŎŜ ǇǊŀȅŜǊΦ   
CǊƻƴǘƭƛƴŜ ǇǊŀȅŜǊ ƛǎ ǇǳǎƘƛƴƎ ōŀŎƪ ŘŀǊƪƴŜǎǎΣ 
ŀǎƪƛƴƎ DƻŘ ǘƻ ŀŘǾŀƴŎŜ Iƛǎ YƛƴƎŘƻƳ ǿƛǘƘ 
ǘƘŜ ƭƛƎƘǘ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ ƎƻǎǇŜƭΦ   aŀƛƴǘŜƴŀƴŎŜ 
ǇǊŀȅŜǊ ƛǎ ƭƛƊƛƴƎ ǳǇ ƴŜŜŘǎ ŀƴŘ ǇǊŀȅƛƴƎ ŦƻǊ 
ǘƘŜ ǎƛŎƪΦ  .ƻǘƘ ŀǊŜ ƛƳǇƻǊǘŀƴǘΣ ōǳǘ ǘƘŜ нм 
Řŀȅǎ ƻŦ ǇǊŀȅŜǊ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ŀƴ ƻǇǇƻǊǘǳƴƛǘȅ ǘƻ 
ǎǘŜǇ ŦƻǊǿŀǊŘ ƛƴ CǊƻƴǘƭƛƴŜ ǇǊŀȅŜǊΦ IŜǊŜ ŀǊŜ 
ǘƘǊŜŜ ŎŀǘŜƎƻǊƛŜǎ ǘƻ ƎǳƛŘŜ ȅƻǳǊ ǇǊŀȅŜǊ ƭƛŦŜΥ 

CǊƻƴǘƭƛƴŜ tǊŀȅŜǊ 

/ƻƴǾƛŎǝƻƴ ƻŦ {ƛƴΥ  ¢ƘŜ Iƻƭȅ {ǇƛǊƛǘ 
ōǊƛƴƎǎ ŎƻƴǾƛŎǝƻƴ ŀƴŘ ǊŜǇŜƴǘŀƴŎŜΦ  .ȅ 
ǇǊŀȅŜǊ ǿŜ ōǊƛƴƎ ǘƘŜ ǎƛƴǎ ƻŦ ƻǳǊ 
ŎƻƳƳǳƴƛǘȅ ƛƴǘƻ ǘƘŜ ƭƛƎƘǘΦ .ȅ ǇǊŀȅŜǊ ǿŜ 
ƘǳƳōƭŜ ƻǳǊǎŜƭǾŜǎ ōŜŦƻǊŜ DƻŘΦ  

 

{ŜŜƪ DƻŘΩǎ CŀŎŜΥ   Lƴ /ƘǊƛǎǘΣ ǿŜ 
ŀǇǇǊƻŀŎƘ DƻŘΩǎ ǘƘǊƻƴŜ ƻŦ ƎǊŀŎŜ ǿƛǘƘ 
ŎƻƴŬŘŜƴŎŜΦ   .ȅ ǇǊŀȅŜǊ ǿŜ ǎŜŜƪ ǘƻ ƪƴƻǿ 
DƻŘ ƳƻǊŜ ƛƴǝƳŀǘŜƭȅΦ  .ȅ ǇǊŀȅŜǊΣ ƻǳǊ 
ǎƻǳƭ ǘƘƛǊǎǘǎ ŦƻǊ DƻŘΦ  

CƻǊ ǘƘŜ [ƻǎǘ ǘƻ ƪƴƻǿ WŜǎǳǎΥ DƻŘ 
ƭƻƴƎǎ ŦƻǊ ǘƘŜ ƭƻǎǘ ǘƻ ōŜ ŦƻǳƴŘΦ  .ȅ 

ǇǊŀȅŜǊΣ ƻǳǊ ŜȅŜǎ ŀǊŜ 
ƻǇŜƴŜŘ ǘƻ ǎǇƛǊƛǘǳŀƭ ƴŜŜŘ 
ƛƴ ƻǳǊ ŎƻƳƳǳƴƛǘȅΦ  .ȅ 
ǇǊŀȅŜǊΣ ǿŜ ŀǎƪ DƻŘ ǘƻ ǎŀǾŜ 

ƻǳǊ ŦǊƛŜƴŘǎ ŀƴŘ ƴŜƛƎƘōƻǊǎΦ 

ά!ǊŜ ȅƻǳ ǎƻ ŦƻƻƭƛǎƘΚ !ƊŜǊ ōŜƎƛƴƴƛƴƎ 
ǿƛǘƘ ǘƘŜ {ǇƛǊƛǘΣ ŀǊŜ ȅƻǳ ƴƻǿ ǘǊȅƛƴƎ ǘƻ 
ŀǧŀƛƴ ȅƻǳǊ Ǝƻŀƭ ōȅ ƘǳƳŀƴ ŜũƻǊǘΚέ  - 
Dŀƭŀǝŀƴǎ оΥо 

DƻŘ ǊŜŎŜƴǘƭȅ ǳǎŜŘ Dŀƭŀǝŀƴǎ оΥо ǘƻ 
ǊŜƳƛƴŘ ƳŜ ƻŦ ƻǳǊ ŘŜǇŜƴŘŜƴŎŜ ƻƴ ǘƘŜ Iƻƭȅ 
{ǇƛǊƛǘ ǘƻ ŀǧŀƛƴ ƻǳǊ Ǝƻŀƭ ƻŦ ǇǊƻŎƭŀƛƳƛƴƎ ǘƘŜ 
²ƻǊŘ ƻŦ DƻŘΦ  DƻŘΩǎ ²ƻǊŘ Ƙŀǎ ǘƘŜ ǇƻǿŜǊ 
ǘƻ ǘǊŀƴǎŦƻǊƳ ƭƛǾŜǎ ŀƴŘ ǊŜǎƘŀǇŜ 
ŎƻƳƳǳƴƛǝŜǎΦ  !ǎ ǘƘŜ ƎǊŜŀǘ ǇǊŜŀŎƘŜǊΣ 
/ƘŀǊƭŜǎ {ǇǳǊƎŜƻƴΣ ƻƴŎŜ ǎŀƛŘΣ ά¢ƘŜ ²ƻǊŘ ƻŦ 
DƻŘ ƛǎ ƭƛƪŜ ŀ ƭƛƻƴΤ Ƨǳǎǘ ƭŜǘ ƛǘ ƭƻƻǎŜ ŀƴŘ ƛǘ ǿƛƭƭ 
ŘŜŦŜƴŘ ƛǘǎŜƭŦΦέ   {ǇǳǊƎŜƻƴ ǿŀǎ ǉǳƛŎƪ ǘƻ 
ǇǊƻƴƻǳƴŎŜ ǘƘŀǘ ǘƘŜ ǎŜŎǊŜǘ ƻŦ Ƙƛǎ ǎǳŎŎŜǎǎ ƛƴ 
ǇǊŜŀŎƘƛƴƎ ǿŀǎ ǘƘŀǘ ǇŜƻǇƭŜ ǇǊŀȅŜŘ ŦƻǊ ƘƛƳΦ   
[ŜǘΩǎ ǳǇƘƻƭŘ [ŀǊǊȅ ƛƴ ǇǊŀȅŜǊ ŀǎ ƘŜ 
ǇǊƻŎƭŀƛƳǎ ǘƘŜ ƳŜǎǎŀƎŜ ƻŦ WŜǎǳǎΦ  ¢ƻƎŜǘƘŜǊΣ 
ǿŜΩƭƭ ƳƻǾŜ ŦƻǊǿŀǊŘ ƻƴ ƻǳǊ ƪƴŜŜǎΦ 

Ϥ[ǳƪŜ DƻǊŘƻƴΣ 
CŀƳƛƭȅ ϧ 5ƛǎŎƛǇƭŜǎƘƛǇ tŀǎǘƻǊ 

åBy prayer, our soul 
thirsts for God.æ 
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STEPHEN MINISTERS ï HERE FOR YOUR CARE.   

Whether we are praying for you and your individual 

concerns, or seeking aid thru our resources for a specific 

need within the group of Stephen Minister care receivers, 

we sincerely care about you.  If you have a Stephen 

Minister, you probably understand how much meaning this 

imparts.  If you feel a need for some help in your walk thru 

a troubling time, it might be time to enjoy the help of a 

friend.  For more information or to be assigned a Stephen 

Minister, please call Brent Graham in the church office. 

 

ɉÁÎÙÏÎÅ ÏÖÅÒ ΨΡɊ 

¶ Wednesday, Feb 21 (postponed from Jan)  

¶ Vanishing River Cruise on Lake Buchanan  

¶ Winter feeding and breeding grounds for eagles!  

¶ Open upper deck, enclosed lower deck with 

huge windows  

¶ Cost $30 per person includes a box lunch  

¶ Leave the church at 8:30 am  

¶ The cruise is FULL.  Watch for information about 

the March PRIME TIMERS activity.  

Serene Kierkegaard said that ñPrayer does not change God, 

but it changes him who prays.ò  And Phillip Yancey said that 

ñJesus set the pattern for prayer as a continuous mode of 

friendship.ò 

When I get to pray for my assigned other church members, 

I benefit!  It gives me cause to focus outside myself and build 

my friendship with my Lord!  I get joy in remembering people, 

not just when they are struggling, but when they are in 

ordinary, everyday life.  I remember once hearing, ñIsnôt it 

wonderful that most days are ordinary?ò  I want to ask for and 

to give thanks to God for those ordinary days for my brothers 

and sisters.  They need no more drama, just peaceful existence.  

I ask our Father to give it to them. 

I know that getting outside myself is so key to living in the 

joy that Christ wants for me.  And He wants relationship with 

me far more than He wants anything else.  His teaching me to 

pray for others is teaching me another means of being involved 

in continuous conversation with Him. 

Of course, I do also benefit because others pray for me, too! 

My goodness, this is a ñwin-win-winò!  It is for ñGod-

others-meò! ~Beth Reyes 

Annual Lakeway Tea 
You are cordially invited to High Tea 

Decorate a table or just come and enjoy 
 

to benefit Hurricane Harvey Victims 
With support from The Lakeway Church 

 
Saturday, March 3, 2018 

1:00 to 3:30 pm 
Waterfall Dining Room at The Hills Country Club 

 

 Table Decorating 8:00 to 11:00 am 
 Table Viewing 1:00 to 1:45 pm 
 High Tea & Program 2:00 to 3:30 pm 

 

Tickets $40 
Mail reservations to Ann Neighbors 

1201 Lakeway Drive, Lakeway, TX 78734 
Checks payable to The Lakeway Church 

For more information, contact 
 Ann Neighbors 512-261-1980 AnnNeibors@aol.com 
 Rosie Babin 512-750-9722 RosieBabin@gmail.com 

Reservations Required 
For decorated tables by Friday, February 16 

For individuals by Friday, February 23 
Seating priority given to decorated tables 

There will be NO TLC FAMILY 

SUPPER in February.  

Next supper March 7.  See p.4.  
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Marriage Getaway @ The Domain Austin 

February 10-11, 2018  

REGISTER NOW for the 

MARRIAGE GETAWAY 

 

On behalf of the Women's Ministry, we want to thank The Lakeway Church for the support 

given to the January 20th program, "The Heart of a Child Survivor of Sexual 

Trafficking."  Approximately 194 attended, and the way in which everyone welcomed the 

speakers and responded to them in such a positive manner was exceptional...all break-out 

sessions were over-flowing!  Truly, The Refuge knows it has a friend in The Lakeway 

Church. 

Linda Williams worked with Billy North, Owner of North Fabrications, to design metal 

hummingbird pot stakes, which were sold with 60 percent going to The Refuge.  Fifty were made and 50 were sold!  The 

hummingbird, signifying hope, is the symbol of The Refuge. 

WHATôS NEXT:  

Brooke Crowder, Founder and CEO of The Refuge, encourages anyone interested in learning about opportunities to volunteer in 

different areas to go to their website www.therefugeaustin.org and register.  If you are in their database, you will receive their 

newsletter, as well as the most recent updates on the facility and its opening. 

A conference/workshop, which includes a training session, is being planned for March...information on this will be on their 

website soon. 

As Claire Reed said when interviewed in our services on January 14th, "You have to know what sexual trafficking is all about in 

order to create awareness."    Awareness is a journey, and we thank you for taking it with us...Jill Steinle, Hulda Coskey, Beverly 

Moreland and the Trafficking Committee. 

For virtual tour, info & updates on the proposed plan, 

go to http://lakewaychurch.org/deeper-wider/ 

Key Dates:  

¶ 21 Days of Devotion & Prayer:  

 Feb 26 -  Mar 18  

 (Devotional Guide provided)  

¶ Commitment Sunday:  Mar 18  

 
T HE  C HALLENGE : 

http://www.therefugeaustin.org
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SUMMER FUN CAMPS 2018  

Summer Fun Camps are 

Tuesday ð Thursday, 

9:00 am to 1:00 pm.  

Registration is now 

open!  http://

lakewaychurch.org/

preschool/  

America's Got Talent comes to The Lakeway 

Church!   Get ready for an evening of fun and great 

Italian food at the April TLC Family Supper hosted by 

the Women's Ministry.  In addition to a wonderful 

dinner, talented church members of any age, 

including families, can sign up to display their 

special talents in a non -competitive setting.   So if 

you play an instrument, sing, dance, juggle, tell a 

story or whatever..., now is the time to share and 

shine. Whatever you do, the audience is sure to love 

it!  

 

If you wish to participate in this "sure to be fun" 

event, please call or email Linda Marks at 

lindabmarks@att.net  or 512-923-4530 to let her know 

how you want to participate.   Deadline for entering 

is Monday, March 26, 2018.  

 

Registration for the supper will open in mid -March on 

the church website, lakewaychurch.org . 

A Chinese Feast from Paoõs! 

 

Our Student Ministry will host the March TLC Family 

Supper as a fundraiser, with proceeds going to help 

students go on mission trips & camps.  

We will honor the students who have just completed 

Faith 101, a course designed to teach students the 

basics of the gospel and equip them to follow Jesus in 

high school and beyond, to help them take ownership of 

their faith.  

Please make your reservations online at 

lakewaychurch.org or in the church office, 512 -261-6331 

or sunny@lakewaychurch.net , by noon Monday, March 5.  

$10/adult; $5/under 12; under 5 free; $25 family max.  

 

Save the date NOW for  

CAMP KIDJAM 2018  

July 23 - 26  

For kids entering 3rd thru 6th grade fall 2018  

mailto:lindabmarks@att.net
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® and the logo are trademarks 
of Clubs International.  Used by permission. 

stands for 
Approved Workmen Are 

Not Ashamed  
from 2 Timothy 2:15. 

 

TUESDAYS  6:00 ð7:30  
The goal of is to reach boys and girls 

with the gospel of Christ  
and train them to serve Him.  

 

Feb 6 ðPaper Airplane Night ðmake/decorate a 
paper airplane at home & bring to club  
Feb 13 ðCover Yourself in Hearts Night  

Feb 20 ðStore Night  
Feb 27 ðPJ Night/Go Reach Kids Ends ð 

wear your pajamas  

Grand Prix cars go on sale ($5 per kit)  
 

For children 3 years old through 5th grade  
Info, contact Jeanne Smith at 

jsmith3@sbcglobal.net  or Mike Worthington at 
mikejenny818@yahoo.com . 

DIVORCECARE helps you recover from the pain 

of separation and divorce in Rm 207.   

DIVORCECARE4KIDS helps kids who may be 

angry, hurt or confused in the Student & 

Childrenõs Center. 

A 13-week biblically -based series is now 

meeting Tuesday evenings.  These groups meet simultaneously 

from 6:30 -8:30 pm.  Each session stands on its own; join them at any 

time.  For more info, call Carol Gans at 512 -261-3804 or email 

cgans@jps.net . 

 

Womenôs 
Study meeting 
during AWANA 

in Rm 204.  
Nursery 

available.  Info: 
Magan Lewis, 
maganlewis 
@gmail.com. 



6 THE LAKEWAY CHURCH NEWSLETTER FEBRUARY 2018 

The Spring 2018 semester of TLC Endeavor University offers a wide 
variety of classes, covering: 

College of Biblical Studies  

¶ Godôs Covenants with Abraham, Moses and David 

¶ The People of Palestine 

¶ Reading Screwtape and the Writings of CS Lewis 

¶ Biblical Prophecy in Our Time 
College of Fine Arts  

¶ Ceramics I and II 

¶ Card Making 

¶ Basic Quilting 
College of General Studies  

¶ Discovering Godôs Vision for Your Life:  You and Your Spiritual 
Gifts 
College of Health & Well-Being  

¶ Healthy Spirit, Healthy Body, Healthy Mind 

¶ Introduction to Centering Prayer Workshop 

¶ Cancer, Chemo and Communication 
College of Technology  

¶ iPhone 101 

¶ iPhone 102 

¶ Android Smart Phone for Beginners 

 

The Lakeway Church 

accepts VISA and 

MasterCard for your 

donations and tithes?  

Contact Jill Osborne in the 

REGISTRATION is now OPEN for ENDEAVOR UNIVERSITY.   

Go to http://lakewaychurch.org/endeavoru/ 

Please fill out a separate registration for each participant.  Note that 
there is a separate registration form for classes in the College of 
Biblical Studies, which are free.  There is another registration form 
for all other classes.  Please make sure to check the class cost in 
the drop-down cost menu. 

Registration will close Monday, February 19. 

TLC ARTS Ceramics I & IIñ 
My Potterõs Hands 

Experiencing God's work in a new way everyday. 

¶ Dates: Thursdays, February 1, 2018 thru March 8 (six 

sessions),  

¶ Multi-generations create beautiful, ceramics -- hand-

built  ornaments, tableware or home decor.  Make clay doves to 
decorate the walls at The Refuge Ranch for child survivors.          

 

 
  
 

¶ For all ages and skill levels.  (Children under 

12 must be accompanied by an adult.)      

¶ Sign up early.  Class size is limited.  Go to 

http://lakewaychurch.org/tlc-arts/ to register 
and pay online. 

¶ Info:  Joyce Johntz, 512-695-3860 (C), or 

email jgjohntz@gmail.com. 

 

tel:512-608-0801
tel:512-608-0801
mailto:jgjohntz@gmail.com

